

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

16th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 25th November 2021, Reception and Nursery children will be heading to Watford Cineworld to have the exciting experience of watching a film in a proper cinema!

For many children this will be a new experience. The film we will be watching is 'The Ballerina.' This trip is to support them with their learning and development in the areas of PSED (Personal, Social & Emotional Development) and UTW (Understanding the World).

We will be leaving school at 9.30 am and will return to school in good time for lunch. The children will be travelling to and from the cinema by the "Number 10" bus.

We require consent to take the children on this trip. We are asking parents/carers to make a contribution of £2.00 towards the cost. If insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the visit will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Friday 19th November. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office who will be able to provide you with a parent password.

We are all looking forward to a morning of cinema fun together next week- some new experiences for your children to share with you all at home.

Yours faithfully

Mr Szajko

Reception Class Teacher

J. Hewett

Mrs Hewett

Nursery Class Teacher













